WHISPERING WINDS LAKE OWNERS ASSOCIATION

Annual Meeting of November 5th, 2015

Place: Whispering Pines Village Hall
Fred Para, President, called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Fred Para welcomed everyone to the Annual Meeting, and made appropriate introductions of officers in
attendance. Kathy Luckhaus was not in attendance.

Treasurer’s Report:

Jim Manninen submitted Treasury Report of Expenses to Date. He reported there are 95 paying Homeowners
Lots and 83 homeowners have paid. Homeowner dues for next year are projected to be set at the current
rate.

Old Business:

Mr. Para led a discussion of the various activities performed at the entrance to the community, the paving of
the streets, the installation of the road drains, storm covers and street signs.

New Business:
Jim Manninen presented a 2016 Budget of $3620.00

Comments from residents revolved around general conditions of the community.

Michelle Lexo, Mayor Pro-Tem was in attendance and expressed some of the activities the village was doing
relative to zoning revisions and the effect they were having on other developments in the village.
Officers for 2016 are the following:

President Fred Para
Vice- President Dan Peterson
Treasurer Jim Manninen
Secretary John DelJong

Member at Large Kathy Luckhaus
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted:
John Delong, Secretary



